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Representative Fixtures

Congratulations to our 2023 Gardiner Trophy Team. They successfully won the fixture again, with
a final match result of 31-25. Well done to our Nelson players, a great team effort! A big thank
you to Marlborough for travelling over, our coaches Kolie & Vanessa, our Team Managers Tim,
Caroline, Rebecca & Bronwyn, our Team Captain, Stanley and everyone who came and supported
the fixture.

In the spirit of encouraging Fair Play amongst our Juniors, each coach was asked to nominate a
player for a Fair Play Award. Well done Lilly, Ana, Emmeline, Flynn!

https://www.facebook.com/mairstenniscoaching/?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZVVZamR9tN7D1hzALne0qnxL2vXQCH6wJTr1EeGeNrFVah3WRoGUzOAUrDbua2REm8Kcrxzjw0Ndt8m9K0KTOf9Ye9PnLimpFAs-PgPxqi3Gug-cZ6aWnBO5SkBSru3qGm-DKpqtNdXZQtp4LEjydPvLBrfmLE4AI2ED8eD0C2qo7ZMxuZr4JcsEZtW2b4w9zA&__tn__=kK-R
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